
Western High School 

 Daily Announcements 

Monday, December 09, 2013 

 

NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

The library will be closed after school today (Monday, Dec 9.) 
 
Watch for overdue library book notices in your school e-mail. Then PLEASE return the books ASAP! 
 

Attention Drama Club, We will rehearse Act II today at 3 pm in the Auditorium. 

There will be a fundraiser for the Sophomore Class Monday, December 

16, at Orange Leaf.  We hope to see everyone there! 

Reminder to Sophomore Class officers to stay after school briefly 

Friday the 13th to hang up signs. 

Mrs. Kritzman will be offering a College and Careers class second semester this school year.  If you are interested in 

adding the course to your schedule or would like more information about the course, please contact your guidance 

counselor.  

NHS--We will be meeting on Thursday, December 12th to work on Santa letters after school in Mrs. Smith's Room 203. 

 (I'm sorry I had to change this date!)  Please bring your creative ideas and Christmas spirit!  

Spanish Club members who are caroling on Tuesday should meet in room 234 at 2:35.  We will be finished by 3:15. 

 Wear your holiday colors and bring Santa hats or reindeer antlers if you have them. ¡Feliz Navidad! 

The Varsity Boys' Basketball Team improved its record to 2-1 (1-0 MIC) by winning two games this weekend.  The 
Panthers defeated Northwestern 57-48 at home Friday and Lebanon 58-44 on the road Saturday.  Leading the Panthers 
against Northwestern were Des Balentine with 19 points, Mo Townsend with 16 points and Austin Weaver with 11 
points.  On Saturday against Lebanon, the Panthers were led by Mo Townsend with 15 points, Des Balentine with 14 
points, and Devon Eaker with 11 points. 
The team will travel to Eastern this Friday and play at home vs. Rossville on Saturday. 
 

High Jump conditioning for any student on Mon. Dec. 9 in the high school gym balcony from 2:30 - 4:00. 

The Western High School Bowling teams will have a match on Monday.  Bowlers should arrive at Kokomo Sport Bowl 
at 4:00. 
 
Saturday Westerns Divers hosted the Western Diving Invitational. There were 29 divers representing 8 schools present.  
Our own Divin' Women took second place over all.  
Individually Annie Boytim placed 3rd, Christina Wyant placed 12th and Lexi Everhart placed 14th.  
Our boys’ team placed 4th.  
Cody Cox placed 4th and Chris Kirkendall placed 5th.  
Congratulations on a great day! 
 



 
 
RECURRING ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
 
Class ring delivery will be during lunch on 12/11/13  
 
French Club will meet on Wednesday, December 11 for a Christmas party.  Please come with a white elephant gift and a 
snack to share. 
The Western High School bowling match for last Wednesday that was canceled is rescheduled for December 11th. 
 
Grey T-shirt Club shirts are in.  Stop by Mr. Vester's room 221 to receive your shirt. 
 
ATTENTION: Environmental Club will be collecting old, broken, and unused cell phones at all home basketball games this 
season. Cell phones are toxic and should never be thrown in the trash. So, bring in all you old phones and drop them off 
in the marked boxes at the ticket tables starting next week. Tell your parents, friends, and community members and let’s 
help make Kokomo a little better. 
You can also bring any phones to school and give them to your SRT teacher, or bring them to Mr. Morelock's room for 
recycling. Thanks. 
 

 
LUNCH: 
Monday – Chicken Alfredo, Pancakes w/Scrambled Eggs & Home Fries, Chicken Nuggets 
Tuesday – Country Baked Steak, Italian Chicken Sandwich or Meatball Hoagie 
Wednesday – Jumbo Cheese Ravioli or Lasagna Roll-up, Spicy or Breaded Chicken Sandwich, Assorted Soups  
Thursday – Nacho Supreme, BBQ  Pulled Pork Sliders or Roast Beef 
Friday – Jalapeno Chicken Stix, Buffalo Chicken Melt, Fish Sandwich, Chicken Strips 
 
SUBSTITUTES: 
Andrews – Moran 
Schwietert – Carter 
Briar – Boe 
Metcalf ½ pm – Humble 
Waterman 
FACULTY 

Don't forget to do some of your Christmas shopping here! If you would like to order from the Books Are Fun display in 
the teacher's lunch/mail room, please have your forms and money in to Jill in the library no later than NOON, Monday, 
Dec. 9. 
  


